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March 19, 2020             NL-20-0267 
 
 
Secretary 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001 
ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 

 
Southern Nuclear Operating Company Comments on Revision of Fee Schedules;  

Fee Recovery for Fiscal Year 2020, Agency/Docket Numbers  
NRC-2017-0228, Docket No. PRM-171-1, and NRC-2019-0084 

 
To Whom It May Concern:  

 
The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) published proposed rule, “Revision of 
Fee Schedules; Fee Recovery for Fiscal Year 2020” (Agency/Docket Numbers  
NRC-2017-0228, Docket No. PRM-171-1, and NRC-2019-0084) in the Federal Register 
(85 FR 9328) on February 18, 2020. In this notice, the NRC solicited comments on the 
proposed rule by March 19, 2020. 
 
Southern Nuclear Operating Company (SNC) has reviewed the proposed rule, as well as 
the comments submitted by the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) on behalf of the industry. 
SNC endorses the comments provided by NEI.  In addition, SNC reiterates its strong 
support of the second FY 2020 policy change discussed in the proposed rule, “Amending 
§ 171.15 Regarding the Assessment of Annual Fees for 10 CFR Part 52 Combined 
License Holders and Future 10 CFR Part 50 Power Reactor Licensees.”  
 
SNC appreciates the opportunity to provide comments and encourages future public 
meetings to discuss resolution of the industry comments so that the final rule serves in the 
best interest of safety in a cost-effective manner. 
 
This letter contains no NRC commitments. If you have any questions, please contact me 
at 205.992.5316. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cheryl A. Gayheart 
Director 
 
 
CAG/kgl/scm 
 
cc:  Southern Nuclear Operating Company 

Cheryl
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